
HB 1575 

Senate Finance and Taxation 

Chairman Weber and Committee Members 

I urge a Do Not Pass on HB 1575. You need to flush this bill down the toilet, it 
is not worth the paper that it is printed on. We were told by many of the North 
Dakota Legislators that we would get REAL REFORM and REAL RELIEF. These 
same Legislators said that they heard us loud and clear, evidently you have 
NOT heard us loud and clear. As Governor Armstrong has said, this has been 
done before. Doing the same thing over and over and expecting a different 
result. Flush this bill down the toilet. You as legislators should have done 
property tax reform and relief FIRST. Then, I guess you can spend our hard 
earned money on your unlawful and unconstitutional pet projects and 
handouts. I strongly urge a Do Not Pass HB 1575, which does nothing to help 
the property owner. 

Thank You, Gordon Greenstein 

US Navy (Veteran) 

US Army-NDNG (Retired)  


